OHS Resources to Share

November – December 2016

Useful Electronic Newsletters

Major Articles and Reports
The Donald Trump Administration and OHS
Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues
Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp
Fed OSHA News and Resources
Chemicals
Work Organization
Big Poultry
OHS Profession
OHS Research Reports

Useful Electronic Newsletters

Global Supply Chain Issues

NIOSH publications:

"eNews": http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/enews/default.html

"Research Rounds": http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/research-rounds/

"Science Blog": https://blogs.cdc.gov/niosh-science-blog/

Federal OSHA, "Quick Takes":

https://www.osha.gov/as/opa/quicktakes/subscribe.html

Canadian Centre for Occupational Health and Safety, "Health and Safety Report": http://ccohs.ca/newsletters/

European Union OSHA "OSHmail":

https://osha.europa.eu/en/oshmail-newsletter

CPWR – Center for Construction Research and Training, "CPWR Update": http://www.cpwr.com/publications/cpwr-updates

NYCOSH "Newsline" newsletter: http://nycosh.org

"Workers Comp Zone" newsletter by Julius Young at Boxer Law: http://www.workerscompzone.com

UK Publications:

Trade Union Congress "Risks" health and safety newsletter:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/workplace-issues/health-and-safety/risks-newsletter

"Hazards" magazine: http://www.hazards.org/index.htm
Work Cancer Hazards blog: http://www.cancerhazards.org

Major Articles and Reports

"Seeding Doubt; How self-appointed guardians of 'Sound Science' tip the scales toward industry," Liz Gross, The Intercept, November 15, 2016:

https://theintercept.com/2016/11/15/how-self-appointed-guardians-of-sound-science-tip-the-scales-toward-industry/

"Addressing occupational violence: An overview of conceptual and policy considerations viewed through a gender lens," Katherine Lippel, International Labor Organization, Working Paper No. 5, November 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---dgreports/---gender/documents/publication/wcms 535656.pdf

"Occupational hygiene explained; A guide for union health and safety representatives," British Occupational Hygiene Society (BOHS) and Trade Union Congress (TUC), November 2016:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/sites/default/files/Occupational-Hygiene-Explained.pdf

OSHA Report: "Sustainability in the Workplace; A new approach for advancing worker safety and health," US OSHA, December 2016:

https://www.osha.gov/sustainability/docs/OSHA sustainability paper.pdf

"Chemical Breakdown," 8-part series by the Houston Chronicle on the chemical industry, EPA and OSHA, 2016:

http://www.houstonchronicle.com/local/texas/chemical-breakdown/

Three-part series on California's workers' compensation system, NBC Bay Area:

Part I: http://www.nbcbayarea.com/news/local/Injured-Workers-Face-Stacked-Deck-During-Workers-Comp-Appeals-Process-Critics-Say--391202731.html

Part II: http://www.nbcbayarea.com/investigations/Workers-Comp-Drags-Out-Medical-Care-Injured-Workers-and-their-Doctors-Say-390979441.html

Part III: http://www.nbcbayarea.com/news/local/Injured-Workers-Face-Stacked-Deck-During-Workers-Comp-Appeals-Process-Critics-Say--391202731.html

The Donald Trump Administration and OHS

"Trump won. So what?" Fred Walter, Walter & Prince, LLP, November 18, 2016: http://www.walterlaw.com/blog/post.php?s=2016-11-18-trump-won-so-what

"Will workplace safety survive a Trump presidency?" Elizabeth Grossman, In These Times, November 23, 2016:

http://inthesetimes.com/working/entry/19665/will workplace safety survive a trump p residency

"Elaine Chao's record suggests skepticism om new safety regs," Joan Lowy and Jonathan Lemire, Associated Press, November 29, 2016:

http://www.sfgate.com/news/politics/article/Trump-source-says-Elaine-Chao-is-Transportation-10642278.php

"What's ahead for safety and health in 2017?" Occupational Health & Safety, December 2, 2016:

https://ohsonline.com/Articles/2016/12/02/Whats-Ahead-for-Safety-and-Health-in-2017.aspx?admgarea=news&p=1

"NELP raises serious concerns over Fast-Food CEO's nomination for Labor Secretary," Christine Owens, National Employment Law Project, December 8, 2016: http://www.nelp.org/news-releases/nelp-raises-serious-concerns-over-fast-food-ceos-likely-nomination-for-labor-secretary/

"Trump's pick for Labor Secretary is literally the worst," David Moberg, In These Times, December 14, 2016:

http://inthesetimes.com/working/entry/19719/trumps pick for labor secretary is literall y the worst

Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues

"Factories [in Los Angeles] that made clothes for Forever 21, Ross paid workers \$4 an hour, Labor Department says," Natalie Kritroeff, Los Angeles Times, November 16, 2016:

http://www.latimes.com/business/la-fi-wage-theft-forever-ross-20161116-story.html

"Dirty Threads, Dangerous Factories: Health and safety in Los Angeles fashion industry," Garment Workers Center, UCLA Labor Center and UCLA LOSH, December 2016:

http://garmentworkercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/12/DirtyThreads.pdf

"California begins e-registration of garment producers," Fibre2Fashion, November 22, 2016.

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/printstory.aspx?news Id=202682

"California's workers comp system is getting some bad press," Julius Young, WorkersComp Zone blog, December 1, 2016:

http://www.workerscompzone.com/2016/12/01/bad-press/

"Warehouses promise lots of jobs, but robot workforce slows hiring," Natalie Kitroeff, Los Angeles Times, December 4, 2016:

http://www.latimes.com/projects/la-fi-warehouse-robots/

"Get someone up here. We are all dying; Oil refineries don't just pollute. They also kill and maim workers and threaten the public," Jim Morris, Center for Public Integrity, December 13, 2016:

https://www.publicintegrity.org/2016/12/13/20523/get-someone-here-we-re-all-dying Al Jazeera English film:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7rqVD6O4N24

"The hidden cost of made-in-America (Los Angeles) retail bargains," Chico Harlan, December 30, 2016:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/wonk/wp/2016/12/30/the-hidden-cost-of-made-in-america-retail-bargains/?utm_term=.d8f87fa18dfe&wpisrc=nl_heads-draw6&wpmm=1#comments

Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp

"Ohio worker's death highlights grim 2016 national stat: Trench collapse fatalities have more than doubled," Federal OSHA press release, November 17, 2016: https://www.osha.gov/pls/oshaweb/owadisp.show document?p table=NEWS RELEAS ES&p id=33441

"Ohio worker's death highlights grim statistic; Trench collapse fatalities have more than doubled in last year," Industrial Safety & Health News, November 21, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/105303-ohio-workers-death-highlights-grim-statistic

"'Victimizing me all over again;' San Bernardino victims fight for treatment," Richard Perez-Pena, New York Times, November 30, 2016: http://www.nytimes.com/2016/11/30/us/victimizing-me-all-over-again-san-bernardino-victims-fight-for-treatment.html? r=1

"National Census of Fatal Occupational Injuries in 2015," US Bureau of Labor Statistics, December 16, 2016 [California up from 344 to 388 deaths in 2014-15 period]: https://www.bls.gov/news.release/cfoi.htm

Fed OSHA News and Resources

"OSHA issues final rule updating walking-working surfaces standards and establishing personal fall protection systems requirements," Federal OSHA press release, November 17, 2016:

https://www.osha.gov/pls/oshaweb/owadisp.show_document?p_table=NEWS_RELEAS_ES&p_id=33438

"112 million workers impacted by final OSHA rile updating walking-working surfaces standard," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, November 17, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/fall-protection/112-million-workers-impacted-final-osha-rule-updating-walking-working-surfaces-stand

"OSHA's Top 10 most cited violations for 2016," Tom Musick, Safety + Health magazine, November 26, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14927?utm_source=dec1st&utm_medi_um=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"Higher OSHA fines geared toward workplace safety," David Glasier, The News-Herald, November 30, 2016:

http://www.morningjournal.com/article/MJ/20161130/NEWS/161139967

"Labor Secretary Perez: 'Moral Responsibility' to Provide Safe Workplaces," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, December 16, 2016:

http://m.ehstoday.com/safety/labor-secretary-perez-moral-responsibility-provide-safeworkplaces

"Whistle-blowers spur companies to change their ways," Gretchen Morgenson, New York Times, December 16, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/2016/12/16/business/whistle-blowers-corporate.html

"OSHA's Wall of Shame," Paul Feldman and Stuart Silverstein, FairWarningm December 19, 2016:

http://www.fairwarning.org/2016/12/severe-violators/print/

"Penalties for workplace safety violations get extra cuts in Arizona," Emily Bregel, Arizona Daily Star, December 19, 2016:

http://tucson.com/news/local/penalties-for-workplace-safety-violations-get-extra-cuts-in-arizona/article ff2970a8-0220-50d6-8cd3-90de46c7d944.html

Chemicals

"Workers and diacetyl: 5 things to know," Sarah Trotto, Safety + Health;, November 26, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14932-workers-and-diacetyl-5-things-to-know

"EPA beats Congress' deadline, names first 10 chemicals for action under new law," Celeste Monforton, The Pump Handle, November 30, 2016:

http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/11/30/epa-beats-congress-deadline-names-first-10-chemicals-for-action-under-new-law/

"Three-part series, "'The System Has Failed US,' investigation of Peterborough (Canada) General Electric plant," Sara Mojtehedzadeh, Toronto Star, December 18, 2016: http://startouch.thestar.com/screens/54df6ef9-23bb-4b73-96bf-0320322098dd%7C 0.html

"Concerns about cancer-causing asbestos rise amid Mass Renovation boom," Beth Daley, Martha Bebinger and Colby Burdick, WBUR radio, Boston, December 20, 2016: http://www.wbur.org/morningedition/2016/12/19/asbestos-workers-health-worries

Work Organization

"Who gets hurt when part-time work becomes the new norm," Ana Swanson, The Washington Post, December 6, 2016:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/wonk/wp/2016/12/06/who-gets-hurt-when-part-time-work-becomes-the-new-normal/?utm_term=.c3871ea6bcdc&wpisrc=nl_heads-draw6&wpmm=1

Big Poultry

"Dark Meat; Work more days; carve more turkeys; don't get hurt; what poultry workers endure in the frenzied weeks before Thanksgiving," Gabriel Thompson, November 21, 2016:

http://www.slate.com/articles/business/the_grind/2016/11/turkey_plants_are_harsh_on_w orkers in the weeks before thanksgiving.html

"OSHA: Safety violation 'prevalent' in poultry industry," Doug Ferrar, USA Today Network, December 21, 2016:

http://www.delmarvanow.com/story/news/local/delaware/2016/12/21/safety-violations-prevalent/95586736/

OHS Profession

"From asbestos to pesticides to pork; Big Companies in Legal Scrapes Turn to Sciencefor-Hire Giant Exponent," Myron Levin and Paul Feldman, FairWarning, December 13, 2016:

http://www.fairwarning.org/2016/12/exponent/

OHS Research Reports

"Joint Commission launches workplace violence resource center," Occupational Health & Safety magazine, October 6, 2016:

https://ohsonline.com/articles/2016/10/06/joint-commission-launches-workplace-violence-

center.aspx?utm campaign=Occupational+Health+Insights&utm source=hs email&utm medium=email&utm content=36587988& hsenc=p2ANqtz--F-

eO2d848a2SmkF5WkeFgEjhTJGotUIHtWzobxJoeualjzqcrvttH0rezWyW8nEm5LK-g-9mPVden0CVlj7pD-rOakQ& hsmi=36587988

"US firefighter injuries in 2015: A sharp jump in exposures and injuries," Hylton Hayes and Joseph Molis, NFPA Journal, November-December 2016:

http://www.nfpa.org/news-and-research/publications/nfpa-journal/2016/november-december-2016/features/us-firefighter-injuries-2015?order_src=C246

"CDC: Health care workers report highest rate of asthma," Kim Krisberg, The Pump Handle, December 2, 2016:

 $\frac{http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/12/02/cdc-health-care-workers-report-highest-rates-of-asthma/$

"Advanced Black Lung cases surge in Appalachia," Howard Berkes, NPR, December 15, 2016:

http://www.npr.org/2016/12/15/505577680/advanced-black-lung-cases-surge-inappalachia

"Black lung returns to Coal Country – National Public Radio series: http://www.npr.org/series/156453033/black-lung-returns-to-coal-country

"Keeping aging workers safe; Employers and researchers explore strategies," Kevin Druley, Safety + Health magazine, December 20, 2016: http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/15023?utm_source=jan1st&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

Global Supply Chain Issues

"Dangerous delays on Worker Safety; Walmart, Gap, VF Target & Hudson's Bay have failed to address deadly hazards in many factories, But Bangladesh Alliance downplays the problem with rosy status reports," International Labor Rights Forum, Workers Rights Consortium, Clean Clothes Campaign, and Maquila Solidarity Network, November 2016: https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/dangerous-delays-on-worker-safety

"Retail group approves Bangladesh factories as safety concerns persist," Dominic Rush, The Guardian, November 21, 2016:

https://www.theguardian.com/world/2016/nov/21/bangladesh-garment-factories-safety-alliance-rana-plaza-report?CMP=Share iOSApp Other

"Alliance continues to improve safety in Bangladesh garment industry," Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety, November 22, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/410-alliance-continues-to-improve-safety-in-bangladesh-garment-industry

"Letter to Bangladesh Alliance, reply to Alliance's response to the 'Dangerous Delays' report," International Labor Rights Forum, Workers Rights Consortium, Clean Clothes Campaign, and Maquila Solidarity Network, December 15, 2016
https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/answer-to-the-alliance-for-bangladeshi-worker-safety-1/view

"Even after the Rana Plaza disaster it is hard to get international clothing brands to do the right thing," Garrett Brown, The Pump Handle, November 29, 2016: http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/11/29/even-after-the-rana-plaza-disaster-it-is-hard-to-get-international-clothing-brands-to-do-the-right-thing/

"Free on-line course on 'decent work in global supply chains' offered by the Global Labour University," Garrett Brown., The Pump Handle, November 29, 2016: http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/11/29/free-on-line-course-on-decent-work-in-global-supply-chains-offered-by-the-global-labour-university/

"Despite fears. Mexico's manufacturing boom is lifting US workers; Factories south of the border are fueled by American goods and services," Natalie Kitroeff, Los Angeles Times, August 21, 2016:

http://www.latimes.com/projects/la-fi-manufacturing-boom-mexico/#nt=outfit

"Robots could replace 1.7 million American truckers in the next decade," Natalie Kitroeff, Los Angeles Times, September 25, 2016: http://www.latimes.com/projects/la-fi-automated-trucks-labor-20160924/

"California actually benefits a lot from trade with China," Natalie Kitroeff, Los Angeles Times, October 21, 2016:

http://www.latimes.com/business/la-fi-china-trump-california-20161024-snap-story.html

"Why worker-led monitoring is needed to challenge electronic sweatshops," David Foust Rodriguez, New Internationalist, November 2, 2016: https://newint.org/blog/2016/11/02/worker-led-monitoring-in-electronic-sweatshops/

"Liability of Social Auditors in the Textile Industry," FES – European Center for Constitutional and Human Rights, December 2016: http://library.fes.de/pdf-files/iez/13041.pdf

"Hansae Vietnam: Case study of hazardous working conditions and the failure of corporate social responsibility audits to fix the hazards," Garrett Brown, The Pump Handle, December 13, 2016:

 $\frac{http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/12/13/hansae-vietnam-case-study-of-hazardous-working-conditions-and-the-failure-of-corporate-social-responsibility-audits-to-fix-the-hazards/$

"'We are nothing but machines to them;' Three-and-a-half years after a deadly collapse, Bangladesh's apparel factories have safer structures—and working conditions so oppressive they're killing people," Anjali Kamat, Slate, December 15, 2016: http://www.slate.com/articles/business/the_grind/2016/12/bangladesh_s_apparel_factoriesstill still have appalling worker conditions.html

"CCC condemns escalating repression of unions amid wage strikes in Bangladesh," Clean Clothes Campaign, December 24, 2016: https://cleanclothes.org/news/2016/12/24/ccc-condemns-escalating-repression-of-unionists-amid-wage-strikes-bangladesh

"How China built 'iPhone City' with billions of perks for Apple's partner," David Barboza, New York Times. December 29, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/2016/12/29/technology/apple-iphone-chinafoxconn.html?hp&action=click&pgtype=Homepage&clickSource=storyheading&module=first-column-region®ion=top-news&WT.nav=top-news& r=1

"The dirty secret about your clothes," Esha Chhabra, The Washington Post, December 30, 2016:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/the-dirty-secret-about-your-clothes/2016/12/30/715ed0e6-bb20-11e6-94ac-3d324840106c story.html?utm term=.c7c97fba870e

Compiled by Garrett Brown January 4, 2017